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SHORT TITLE John P. "Jack" Burton, In Recognition SB  

 
 

ANALYST Sandoval 
 

APPROPRIATION (dollars in thousands) 
 

Appropriation Recurring 
or Nonrecurring 
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Affected FY14 FY15 

NFI NFI   

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 
 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
SUMMARY 
 

     Synopsis of Bill 
 

House Memorial 70 recognizes John P. “Jack” Burton for his outstanding service to the state of 
New Mexico. 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 

No fiscal impact. 
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
John P. “Jack” Burton has been a tireless advocate for the adoption of uniform laws in New 
Mexico.  Jack served 25 years as a commissioner on the Uniform Law Commission and has 
given countless hours of his time working with legislators and legislative staff providing legal 
expertise to achieve adoption of more than 40 uniform laws.  The Uniform Law Commission has 
honored Jack by presenting him with its lifetime achievement award. 
 

Copies of HM 70 will be sent to John P.”Jack” Burton. 
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